All
Launching Into Learning

Programs are FREE

Hillcrest Primary School
5 LAWRENCE DRIVE
DEVONPORT 7310 TASMANIA

Telephone: (03) 6424 521 1|
E-mail:

jess.bellchambers@education.tas.gov.au

For more information about any of

these programs please contact our

Launching Into Learning Coordinator:

Jess Bellchambers

Ph. 6424 521 |

HillCrest Primary
School
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[Let’s Explore
Universal session
Fridays: 9:00am - 11:00am

This play sessions is open to all families
with children between 0 and 4 years of
age. These sessions encourage learning
through play and inquiry. Children are
provided with a rich variety of play

experiences both inside and out.

The Let’s play session is a great
opportunity to connect with other
families and provides the setting for
positive social interactions for your
child.

Children must be accompanied by an
adult.

Please bring a piece of fruit to share at

morning tea.

Stmall group sessions

by appointment
Wednesdays and Fridays

These sessions are open to families with

children between 0 and 4 years of age.

In a small group setting parents and
children will engage in personalised and
focused sessions through play, based on

children’s developmental needs.
A small group session could look like:

. Oral language development

. Exploring number in the Early Years

. Connecting with your child through
play

. Healthy Eating/Healthy Cooking

Please contact the school if you wish to

make an appointment for a small group

session.

Launching into Learning

Talk, read and play with your child every day.

Pre-Kinder

In Kinder room
Mondays: 9 am — 10:30 am

These sessions are open to children
starting kindergarten in 2021. Children
must be accompanied by an adult.

The session will give you a chance to
meet other families, get to know our
school community and develop
friendships. Children will have a taste of
all the exciting experiences on offer in
Kindergarten as they explore, create and
experiment with what is on offer in a Pre

- Kinder session.

This program is a great introduction for
children to get used to the new
experiences and routines in

Kindergarten.

Any questions regarding Pre Kinder

please contact Carol Miller or LIL staff.




